
Westmorelander newsletter 

Advisory Committee Meeting 

May 1, 2025  

4 p.m 

 

Committee members: Kathy Cox, Sarah Dupeyron, Bruce Farr, John Harris, Medora Hebert, Bill 

McGahie, Robin Stronk 

 

Meeting called to order at 4:05 p.m. 

 

Present:  Kathy, John. Medora, Robin, Bill. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Medora showed us the photos she has taken: Edson Cemetery, Postmaster, ceiling at Meetinghouse, 

Town Hall and Stuart and John . We discussed staging flamingos on the common to go with article 

about Old Home Days. Kathy will contact Jody. 

 

Several articles are already in: Postmaster, Edson Cemetery, Town’s changing landscape, Master Plan 

update. 

Still pending: Bill and John working on an article about PAYT to let townspeople know what to do; Old 

Home Days piece from Jody; Bill Chase on Emergency Management; nature article from Joy Fletcher; 

profile of Stuart&John’s as the celebrate 50 years. 

Kathy will contact Mark Hayward to remind him of May 15 deadline to submit school news. 

 

We discussed looking into cost of printing on better paper stock if budget allows, and adding pages if 

we find we have a lot of articles to fill them. 

 

We will have a layout meeting Thursday, May 29, at 4 p.m. at the Library with the goal of getting the 

newsletter out on June 1. 

 

There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 4:40 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Katherine Cox 


